
	Dear Parent/Guardian,

Welcome back to another busy term. I cannot believe it is only four weeks until Christmas! This term, we will be focusing on different skills which we have outlined below. I look forward to virtually meeting you at Parent’s Evening over the next couple of weeks. 

	

	Literacy
This term, we will use technology to support us in our literacy tasks. Through this we will continue to develop our reading and comprehension skills. We will use skills such as researching, accessing, retrieving and selecting appropriate information for specific tasks.  Children participate in the Reading Wise programme on a weekly basis. They can also access this at home, using their logins.  
Spelling
We will continue to learn spelling patterns through a range of active spelling strategies. This will be uploaded to Google Classroom every Monday, to allow the children to practise their words in their own time. 
	Maths
In Maths, we are currently focusing on fractions, decimals and percentages and will also delve into perimeter and area as the term progresses. 
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To support your child at home, keep revising times tables facts at every opportunity in order to help them improve the speed and accuracy of their recall. Children are challenged every week on Sumdog and table points are awarded every Friday. 

	 Other Curricular Areas
As per last term, we are lucky to have Mrs Bennett every second Friday, who will be covering French and Health and Wellbeing.  
Children attend RADs every alternate Friday where they are given the opportunity to enhance their fitness levels and skills through various ball games and team games. 
	Health and Wellbeing
This term Mrs Paul-Bird will be taking the class for P.E on a Tuesday morning. Please make sure your child comes to school in a gym kit[image: image2.png]


 suitable for outdoors as they may be out in different climates. 
We will be exploring the ‘World of Work’ as our mini topic this term. This will involve the children creating their own CVs and having a go at answering interview style questions. For more information on how to support your child with our topic, there is a vast amount of information on the ‘My World of Work’ website - https://www.myworldofwork.co.uk 


	As always, if you have any concerns or issues you would like to discuss, no matter how small, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support once again and I look forward to speaking to you all soon.

Miss Polson ( 
	



